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St Paul’s 
Community Centre, 
23 Inner Park Road, SW19 6ED

Wednesday, 1 November  

from 7.30pm. 
The council wants to know what you think

about life in West Hill ward.

Whether it's services like recycling, street

cleaning, parking, education and housing where

the council has a direct responsibility – or other

areas like policing, public transport and the

NHS – we want to make sure that we

understand your priorities for your community.  

The meeting will be chaired by the leader of the

council Ravi Govindia. Your three ward

councillors Nick Cuff, Malcolm Grimston and

Andy Peterkin  will also be present along with

leader of the opposition, Simon Hogg and

senior managers from the

main council services.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 
Nick Cuff
ncuff@wandsworth.gov.uk

Malcolm Grimston
mgrimston@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Andy Peterkin
apeterkin@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 

Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Your ward councillor report

Freeing up West Hill roads Several

narrow roads in the ward, which have

been difficult to get through owing to

parking, are being freed up by the

introduction of additional yellow lines,

though of course this will be done in

such a way as to minimise the loss of

parking for local residents.

Burglars being foiled To help combat

the risk of burglary, successful

negotiations have been held with

Smartwater for a reduced price on their

anti –theft system which allows

residents to mark valuable items with a

unique fluid that cannot be washed off

and means if recovered by the police

can be returned  to its rightful owners –

and help provide the evidence to

prosecute those who steal or 

handle stolen goods. This should act as

a major deterrent to would-be burglars

in the area.

Eyesore’s days are numbered Works

should begin on the derelict petrol

station in Wimbledon Park Road before

the end of the year, which is being

converted into a new supermarket and

flats. It was been an eyesore for

several years and will not be missed.

However there is concern about the

future of the Post Office and it is

proving difficult to find a business

which can take it on when the current

postmaster retires.

Slowing down the speedsters The new

20 mph zone and the ‘smiley face’

enforcement cameras on Wimbledon

Park Road are having some benefit,

though cars still travel too fast in too

many places. There have been four

‘Community Road Watch’ events to

monitor vehicle speeds and hopefully

word will get round that speeding

tickets are a real possibility to those

who flout the lower speed limit.
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